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PLEASE REGISTER VIA OUR WEBSITE www.pla.co.uk 
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WANDSWORTH REACH 
 

BELL LANE CREEK 
 

RIVER WALL MAINTENANCE 
 

On or about 22nd October 2018 contractors working on behalf of Fraser Properties will be 
conducting piling operations and river wall maintenance works in Bell Lane Creek. The 
works will be supported by the crane barge “RAVESTEIN” and are expected to take 
approximately 6 weeks. See the chartlet below depicting the location of the works in red. 
  

 
 
Vessels navigating in the vicinity of Bell Lane Creek are to do so with particular caution with 
due regard of the works taking place. London VTS will broadcast requests for vessels to 
“proceed with caution” or “proceed at slow speed”, as described in the Permanent Notices to 
Mariners 4 of 2014, as required by the works. International Code flags “Romeo Yankee” will 
be displayed when this is in effect.  
 

The safety boat “MOLLY G” will also be in attendance throughout and maintaining a 
listening watch on VHF channel 14. 
 

Further details will be broadcast by London VTS on VHF Channel 14. 

 

http://www.pla.co.uk/

